PWG WebEx Notes – Final
Wednesday, April 27, 2011
Participants
Lloyd Young, AEP

Richard R. Beasley, CenterPoint Energy

Bill Boswell, ERCOT

Adrian Marquez, ERCOT

Scott Coughran, TNMP

Rachel Patterson, Gexa

Jim Lee, Direct Energy

Sonja Mingo, ERCOT

Ernie Podraza, Direct Energy 

Ed Echols, Oncor

Diana Rehfeldt, TNMP
Agenda Item 1:  Antitrust Admonition
Ernie Podraza opened the meeting and read the ERCOT antitrust admonition and the disclaimer about submitted materials.  
Agenda Item 2:  COPS Meeting

Ernie reviewed the agenda and COPS presentation. 
Agenda Item 3:  Approval of February 23 PWG Meeting Notes
The notes from the February’s PWG WebEx were approved. 
Agenda Item 4:  Discuss LPGRR043 – Synchronization with NPRR291
Sonja Mingo reviewed the Impact Analysis for LPGRR043, entitled ‘Synchronization with NPRR291, Reduce the Comment Period for NPRRs and SCRs.’ No comments were received. The consensus was to recommend approval of LPGRR043 to COPS. 
Agenda Item 5:  Update of Profile Decision Tree, Consensus Review
Ernie reviewed the administrative changes to the Profile Decision Tree. (The administrative changes do not require an LPGRR.)  The consensus was to recommend approval to COPS. 
Agenda Item 6:  2010 UFE Annual Report

The 2010 UFE Annual report will be posted by Friday, April 28, 2011 and presented at the May 25, 2011 conference call.

Agenda Item 7:  New Issues

Ed requested a discussion (in the next few months) around a process for estimating DG flow into the grid if the AMR data is missing.
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Ernie will add the discussion to next month’s agenda.
Next PWG Meeting
The next PWG meeting is scheduled as a WebEx for Wednesday, May 25, 2011.  Ernie will send out a meeting notice when details are known.  Ernie also mentioned that depending on how much is going on, there may be months where the PWG does not have a meeting. 
As always, if someone would like to submit an item to be put on the PWG agenda, it is preferable that topics be submitted to Ernie (Ernest.Podraza@directenergy.com) at least two weeks prior to the meeting.
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